
WBYC Membership Committee 
Waquoit Bay Yacht Club 
PO Box 3434 
Waquoit, MA 02536 
Dear Membership Committee, 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Stuart family. I met Steve and Sunshine a while back while doing 
some work on their house in Waquoit. We have since become great friends. They share a love for the 
water, the outdoors and good times. Steve and Sunshine would be a good fit for this club as they have 
two kids, Hunter who is 7 and Presley who is 6. They both show great interest in sailing and love for the 
water. Every weekend in the summer they spend their time out in the bay on their boat. 
The Stuarts have also been very active in volunteering their time at the West Falmouth preschool. They 
both enjoy spending time in their yard gardening and landscaping. Steve being in the construction 
business himself would be able to bring the skills this club needs to keep it running. 
Please let me know if you have any further questions. Hopefully we will see them around the club this 
summer. 
Yours truly, 
Nason Swain 


